
Plainfield Planning Commission Minutes 

Monday May 2nd 2022.  

Present:  Will Colgan, Jesse Cooper, and Karen Storey. 

 Approval of Minutes 

Jesse made the motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting and Karen seconded the motion. It 

was voted to approve the minutes.  

The Planning Commission agreed to send the current changes to the draft zoning to the Central Vermont 

Regional Planning Commission to get it ready for a hearing and public review 

The Village Designation Center application will be started. Will can start with process with help from the 

advisor at the CVRPC. There was a discussion about how large an area to include in the new designated 

area. Will said it would depend on how the new standards were written. 

Karen reported the DRB had a in person hearing at the Town Hall and had no real turnout for the 

hearing and wondered if having a Zoom option would bring in more participation. Will suggested any 

hearing the PC would be holding should have the Zoom option as well as in person.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 

 

 

 

 


